

Charles E. Murray American Legion Post 186

12091 Cortez Blvd

Spring Hill, Florida 34613

At the general membership meeting held at Post 186 on February 6th, 2020, the membership approved the endorsement of Bruce Carl for the office of 15th District Commander.

Bruce earned his eligibility for the American Legion by serving in the U.S. Army during the Vietnam Era.

On a Post level, he has served as an Assistant Chaplain, Children and Youth Chairman, ROTC chairman, Americanism Chairman, 2nd Vice Commander, and Post Commander. He has also served on the Constitution and By-Laws committee, House Rules Committee, Election and Nominating Committee, as well as various other committees.

On the District level, Bruce has served as Assistant Chaplain for 4 years, Children and Youth Chairman for 6 years, Membership Chairman for 2 Years, and Vice Commander for 4 years, and he is the current serving his second term as the 15th District Commander.

On the Department level, he served as the Children and Youth Chairman for the Department for 2017-2018. He currently serves on the National Americanism Council for 2019-2020.

Bruce has always followed the CB&L when making his decisions, and always does what is right for making Legion better. He has always strived to follow the Four Pillars in promoting the American Legion, and is always out and about doing so.

Bruce has been a great asset to the 15th District of Florida as District Commander, and it is with great pleasure that the membership of Post 186 endorses him for this position.

Commander

Finance Officer